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FEBRUARY AND MARCH GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS 

Register now for the February 26 General Membership meeting with guest speakers Ileana Smith/Chris 
Moody from Del Tech., Georgetown who will present the “One Million Cups of Coffee” program and the 
“Village Shoppes Loyalty Discount Card” at Noon at the Atlantic Sands – menu to include vegetarian soup, 
Sands House Salad and Pasta Salad, Chef’s choice of pre-made wraps/sandwiches, potato/pita chips, dill 
pickles and assorted desserts – luncheon fee of $16.00.  The March General Membership meeting will be 
held on March 13 at Noon at Kings Creek Country Club with guest speaker, Governor Markell – menu to 
follow.  Call Joy at 227-6446 or e-mail joy@beach-fun.com. 
 

SOUTHERN DELAWARE THERAPEUTIC HORSEBACK RIDING DINNER DANCE 

Loving One Stride at a Time – 1st annual dinner dance – Friday, February 14 – 7:00 to 11:00 PM – Cheer 
Center, Georgetown - $50/person – live music by the Funsters – full buffet dinner/dessert/cash bar – door 
prizes.  For more information/tickets contact 302-644-1920 or go to www.sdtrhr.com. 
 

HOLISTIC HEALTH FAIR–SATURDAY, MARCH 29, 2014–9:30 AM– 4:30 PM 

Cape Henlopen High School, Lewes – for more information visit www.edendelmarva.org or call Patty – 
227-2233, ext. 15 or membership@beach-fun.com. 
 

FREE EDUCATIONAL FORUM ON “COMMON CORE STANDARDS” 

On February 11, 2014 from 1:00-3:00 PM, the League of Women Voters of Sussex County/Coastal 
Georgetown American Association of University Women Sussex County will co-sponsor a free educational 
forum on the Common Core Standards currently being implemented in Delaware public schools.  This event 
will be held at the Beebe Conference Center on Route 24.  Speakers will be Susan Bunting, IRSD 
Superintendent, Michael Kelley, Director of Curriculum for CHSD and Brian Touchette, DE Dept. of 
Education Assessment Director.  For more information go to www.sussexlwv.org or call 302-200-1073. 
 
SOUTHERN LIGHTS OF LIFE – TO BENEFIT DELAWARE BREAST CANCER COALITION 

Saturday, February 22, 2014 – Dover Downs Hotel & Casino – funds raised go to DBCC’s programs in 
Kent and Sussex Counties.  For more information go to www.debreastcancer.org. 
 
DELAWARE BUSINESS RESILIENCY INITIATIVE PRESENTS A “BUSINESS RESILIENCY 

CHECK-UP” 

March 5, 2014 – 9:00–11:00 AM at the Hampton Inn, Rehoboth Beach – no fee to attend – workshop 
provided by the Delaware SBTDC and the SBA.  Legal, IT, Financial and insurance experts will help you 
take simple steps to protect your business.  Register by calling Carrie Townsend - 302-856-1555 or e-mail 
ctownsen@udel.edu. – registration is mandatory.   

 
 

 
 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you have questions, please 
give Carol a call on the member hotline- 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547. 


